
PROPOSAL 9  
5 AAC 01.620. Lawful gear and gear specifications. 
Prohibit dipnetting from a boat in the Glennallen Subdistrict, as follows: 
 
Eliminate Dip netting from boats as a method to take from the Glennallen sub district (up-stream 
from the bridge at Chitina). 
 
What is the issue you would like the board to address and why? A lot of dip netters take fish 
at the mouths of tributaries off the Copper River. Currently there are markers only on the mouth 
of the Gulkana River. There are already fish wheels north of the Bridge at Chitina. You can dip 
net below the bridge at Chitina as well, so there is opportunity to get fish dip netting. By not 
allowing dip netting above the bridge more fish will make it to spawning areas. 
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